
 

 

November 2, 2020 

 

To Our Valued Air Freight Clients, 

 Pace has been committed to providing our Air Freight clients with the best possible service at a 
competitive level for over 47 years.  As costs continue to rise coupled with increased waiting times at 
airlines and declining service levels Pace will be applying a general rate adjustment to our Air Freight 
Minimum Charges and Airline Related Accessorial. 
 
For any questions, please contact your account executive.   
  
Sincerely, 

William T. Pacelli 
William T. Pacelli 
SR. Vice President 
  


